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Letter from our Pastor 

1 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima 

(includes within it Croghan Hall) 

2 Guadalupe Hall  

3 Lourdes Hall & School Office 

4 Walsingham Hall 

5 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom 

6 St Vincent de Paul (SVDP) Hall 

7 Blessed McGivney Hall 

8 Church 

9 Christ the King Adoration Chapel 

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 

You may not know this, but not one family pays the full cost of what it takes to educate a child at Prince of 

Peace Catholic School.  Fundraising efforts and direct parish subsidy make the tuition cost much lower than it 

would be if those elements were not part of the mix.  In addition to that, 45% of the families of our school 

receive some kind of tuition assistance based on financial aid.  The pot that we have for financial aid does not 

always meet 100% of demonstrated financial need, because those funds are also limited.   

 

The Annual Fund is an opportunity to give directly to the school, which remains the principal apostolate of 

the parish for handing on the Catholic faith.  We ask that every family who calls Prince of Peace a spiritual 

home participate in the Annual Fund is some way.  There are numerous grants available that are often tied to 

how invested a community is in the Annual Fund, and generous participation in the Fund also shows how 

much the parish values its chief ministry.  Even if you don’t have a child in the school, it is part of the cate-

chetical and evangelization mission of the parish.   

 

The Annual Fund is often used for quick impact items as well as helping to get families through difficult times 

which often come up in the middle of the year after financial aid has already been allocated.  Every year the 

budgeting process is based on a certain number of students enrolled.  During every year, there is attrition 

due to students moving out of the area, deciding that POPCS is not the right fit for them, or disciplinary ac-

tions.  Every year, students are registered and then don’t actually show up on the first day of school, which 

happens after the budget is approved, so revenue goes down by each student as expenses often remain the 

same.  The difference has to be made up somewhere, and fundraising and increased parish subsidy is how 

that difference is made up.  Generally, that happens in a way which is planned for to a reasonable extent to 

predict certain contingencies.  But, as you know in your own life, emergencies and unforeseen situations of-

ten arise and you have to address the financial impact of those situations. 

 

We ask that every family consider a sacrificial gift to the Annual Fund this year.  Please 

reach out to Mr Barontini, our principal, to learn more if you have questions.  

 

In Christ, 



sunday, 5 nov 

31st sunday in ordinary time (English) 

 23rd Sunday after pentecost (Latin) 

monday, 6 nov 

weekday (English) 

daily mass for the dead (Latin) 

tuesday, 7 nov 

weekday (English) 

daily mass for the dead (Latin) 

8a Mass Eddie Alston+ (FCS) 

10a Mass George McEwen+ (FRT) 

12p Latin Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT) 

6p Vespers 

7a Mass Louis Barnett-L (FRT) 

7.40a Lauds 

12p Latin Mass Bradley Busch+(FRT) 

7a Mass H Lee Heap+(FCS) 

7.40a Lauds 

12p Latin Mass Rev. Jerome Cosgrove+(FCS) 

5.30p Vespers 

wednesday, 8 nov 

weekday (English) 

daily mass for the dead (Latin) 

 

thursday, 9 nov 

dedication of the lateran basilica 

(English) 

dedication of the archbasilica of the 

most holy Savior (Latin) 

friday, 10 nov 

 st leo the great (English) 

st andrew avellino (Latin) 

 

8.30a Mass Tim Seger+(FCS) 

12p Latin Mass Beverly Cosgrove+(FCS) 

5p Confession 

7a Mass Miriam & Todd Estes-L (FCS) 

7.40a Lauds 

12p Latin Mass Jesus M Acosta+(FCS) 

9a Mass Zachary Cosgrove-L (FCS) 

saturday, 11 nov 

 st martin of tours  

(English & Latin) 

sunday, 12 nov 

32nd sunday in ordinary time 

(English) resumed fifth sunday after 

epiphany (Latin) 

prayer requests  
All those serving our country, Gena Cunningham, Julie 

Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Wrenn Calcutt, Jim Bannis-

ter, Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin Stanton, 

Doris Pratt, Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price, Jackie 

Andrejack, Dcn Bob Smith, Lois Smith, Christy Smith, 

Shannon Harkins, Gloria Dussich, Rose Schillaci, Kristina 

Murphy, Laurie Taylor, Carl Jones, Luigina Warga, 

Marlene C. Eugenia Kolinko, Susan Subrizi, Mary Jean 

Heap, Rosemary Craig, Janine Moore, Jean Casey, Thom-

as Dorsey, Jennifer Gregory, Kathleen & Dan Mottl, 

Peter McPherson, Annmarie Egas, Frank Cespedes, Mary 

Ann Egan, Julia Chatignyblais, Connie Meiners, Juan & 

Laura Pachur, Elizabeth Nowlan, Betty Baker, Deborah 

Baker, Andrew Frisari, Ed Matthews, Yanini Smith, 

Martha Catel, Anna & Casey Chevalier, Christine Tallman, 

Curtis Hagler, Kayla Whatley, Robert Dobbins, Matt 

Smith, Jenn Pfaffl, Valerie Pachur, Jim Eagan, Kathy 

Melone, Vanessa Baugh, Cal Valois & A. Thana Pacco 

Rivas, Tammy Jones, Caleb Sadowski, Brian Aho, Jim 

Roberts, Lorenzo Rosa, Jim Rimer, Martina Farge, Nancy 

Methison, Judith Inghram, Janice & Alan Olson, Jacob 

Hinson, and Jim Green. 

8a English Mass Denise Sullivan Mannino-L (FCS) 

3.30-4.40p Confession 

5p Mass Al Melone+(FCS) 

8a Mass Hernando & Merlita Carandang-L (FCS) 

10a Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT) 

12p Latin Mass Michelle Shank-L (FRT) 

6p Vespers 

 Parish Calendar            
= where you see this symbol, it means live broadcast 

simultaneously on Facebook & YouTube 

 

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list.  
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise.  

https://www.facebook.com/princeofpeacetaylors/
https://www.youtube.com/c/PrinceofPeaceCatholicChurchSchool?sub_confirmation=1


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents desiring Baptism for their child must attend a 

Baptism Class. The next class will be held on Thurs-

day, 9 November at 6.30p in the Walsingham Hall 

Art Room. Contact Deacon Gus to join at 864. 

420.0497 or baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

 Baptisms cannot be scheduled until the class is com-

pleted. Only Deacon Acosta can schedule Baptisms. 

The parish has Mass cards for Mass intentions to be 

said in the Holy Land. The Mass intentions book for 

the parish is closed for the remainder of 2023. 

Deacon Michael Thompson leads a Men’s Bible Study 

meeting Tuesdays at 7p in Guadalupe Hall studying 

the Book of John! All men should come. Contact 

Deacon Thompson at 864.365.8178 to learn more. 

 Happenings & Needs 

If you are homebound and wish to receive Holy 

Communion, please contact Deacon Mark Thomp-

son at mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Be comforted by those who have experienced the 

grief of the loss of a spouse on the first Saturday of 

the month at 10a in St Vincent de Paul Hall. Call Jean 

Casey at 864.423.7010 to learn more.  

Catholic Youth Organization (CYO) is for grades 9-

12. Young men and women meet on Sundays at 

6.30p in Parish House to share a meal, play games, 

and talk about faith. Questions? Contact Stephanie 

and John Lasitter at cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

Greeters and ushers are greatly needed across all 

Mass times! Contact Marco De Maria at 

864.631.7713 or mad4jen@msn.com! 

Learn about the life and charism of Lay Dominicans 

and how they share in the apostolic mission of the 

Dominican Order through the Four Pillars: Prayer, 

Study, Community and Apostolic Preaching, by 

emailing Janice Carl, OP at janice.carl@gmail.com.  

Join our Substitute Teacher list at the parish school!  

Please email Principal Nathan Barontini to learn 

more at principal@popcatholicschool.org . 

 

 

"And we all, with unveiled face, behold-

ing the glory of the Lord, are being 

changed into his likeness from one degree 

of glory to another." 2 Corinthians 3:18  
 

Share a Holy hour with the Lord!  Con-

tact Lisa Buss at 864.508.7123 or email 

adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org. The following 

times are in need of adoption (*urgent): 
 

• Sunday - 8a & 11a;   Thursday - 2a* & 9a & 5p;   

Friday - 3a* & 8a & 12p & 3p;  Saturday - 12p  

mailto:gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:mad4jen@msn.com
mailto:janice.carl@gmail.com
mailto:principal@popcatholicschool.org
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org


All are invited to join praying a rosary at 2.45p at 

the Blessed Mother statue outside of Parish House 

for the good of the school, its teachers and families 

within it. If the weather is bad, go inside the church. 

The prayer shawl ministry meets on the third Friday 

of the month at 10.30a. They crochet/knit shawls/lap 

robes which they donate to nursing homes, cancer 

and dialyses centers. They welcome more volun-

teers and donations of yarn are always welcome. 

For information call Paulette at 864.434.0278. 

Interested in helping new folks feel at home at our 

parish? From emails to phone calls to events, there’s 

a way to pitch in! Contact Tracy Rozsa at  

welcome@princeofpeacetaylors.org to learn more 

about the Guild of St Benedict Welcome Committee.  

Join us in welcoming the following new parishioners: 

John Paul & Tera Whitaker; Claudia Quintana & family. 

The purpose of a recollection is to help participants 

sanctify their ordinary life in and through their work, 

family, and recreational activities. In the spirit of 

Opus Dei, the next Recollections are: 

Men: Friday, 10 Nov at 7p with reception  

Women: Saturday, 11 Nov at 9a  

Did you know that 45% of families rely on financial 

assistance to attend the parish school? Your dona-

tions to our Annual Fund are needed. Save now to 

make a gift on Giving Tuesday (28 November) or 

prayerfully consider making a Catholic education 

possible with a check to POPCS or online gift today!  

The Ladies Lunch Bunch will meet at Cheddars on 

Woodruff Road on Tuesday, 14 Novembe at 11.30a. 

Please RSVP to Dorthea Jones at 864.268.3354. 

 Happenings & Needs  

Did you know the Lectionary is arranged in two cy-

cles, one for Sundays and one for weekdays? The 

Sunday cycle is divided into three years, labeled A, B 

and C.  In Year A, we read mostly from the Gospel 

of Matthew. In Year B, we read the Gospel of Mark 

and chapter 6 of the Gospel of John. In Year C, we 

read the Gospel of Luke. The Gospel of John is read 

during the Easter season in all three years. The year 

of the cycle does not change on January 1, but on 

the First Sunday of Advent which is the beginning of 

the liturgical year.  

 

The first reading, usually from the Old Testament, 

reflects important themes from the Gospel reading. 

The second reading is usually from one of 

the epistles, a letter written to an early church com-

munity. These letters are read semi-continuously. 

Each Sunday, we pick up close to where we left off 

the Sunday before, though some passages are never 

read.  

 

We begin year B readings in the St Isaac Jogues Mis-

sals on 3 December.  

Christ the King Mass in Ordinary Form is 26 No-

vember. The St. Cecilia Choir will sing Claudio Mon-

teverdi's Messa da Cappella a quattro voci from the 

composer's monumental sacred collection of 

1641, Selva morale e spirituale, or "Moral and Spir-

itual Forest."  

There will be one Mass on Thanksgiving at 9a in Eng-

lish. 

Join us for Rorate Mass on Saturdays in Advent, 

9,16, and 23 December, at 6.30a in Latin. The 

Rorate Caeli Mass is a traditional Advent devotion 

wherein the Mass of the Blessed Virgin Mary for Ad-

vent is offered just before dawn. The Rorate Mass is 

lit only by candlelight. Because it is a votive Mass in 

Mary’s honor, white vestments are worn instead of 

Advent violet. 

• A Solemn High Rorate Mass will be 9 December. 

 

mailto:welcome@princeofpeacetaylors.org?subject=new%20parishioner
https://tithe.ly/give?c=1748027
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=fe1366fb4e&e=b8d2249a87
http://tithe.ly/
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=22d996ef3c&e=b8d2249a87
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=22d996ef3c&e=b8d2249a87
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=9f8ab7fefd&e=b8d2249a87


 Happenings & Needs 

Make a corporal work of mercy by feeding 

the hungry of Triune Mercy Kitchen on the first 

Sunday monthly. Please sign up here. Contact John 

Olson with questions at jamolson@gmail.com.  

St. Vincent DePaul accepts online giving through 

their tithe.ly and checks made directly to SVDP. 

Pantry donations may be left in the large wooden 

bin in the Narthex. Current pantry needs are: 

• macaroni & cheese 

• canned mixed vegetables, corn, fruit 

• laundry & dish detergent 

• white rice 

• dry pinto beans 

• cereal 

• snacks & sweets 

Parishioners and school families are invited to 

reach out to Jennifer Pfaffl by email at  

missfluff129@yahoo.com during times of need to 

have a Meal Train organized. It takes a village to 

provide support to those in need. Please consider 

supporting the gift of comfort for those in need. 

The Blessed McGivney Hall is open on Sundays af-

ter the 8a and 10a Mass. And, for parents who 

await their child(ren) attending RE. Grab a coffee 

or hot chocolate, peruse a library of over 900 vet-

ted Catholic titles, and socialize with parishioners. 

Indoor and outdoor activities are available for kids 

of all ages! Contact John Olson to learn more at 

jamolson@gmail.com.  

If you have questions about the library, email  

library@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Children’s garden classes will recur on the second 

and fourth Thursday of each month from 3.30-

4.30p across the school year. This a great way for 

children to learn about gardening HANDS ON. 

 

• 9 Nov: Winter Garden 

 

 

Did you know our Blessed Mother has an army? It is 

called the Legion of Mary. It was founded in Ireland in 

1921. It is the largest lay apostolic organization in the 

Catholic Church with over 3 million members world-

wide. Members do active and auxiliary works. Active 

members visit the sick and homebound, do prison 

ministry, attend parish funerals, and support seminari-

ans and postulants. Auxiliary members offer prayers to 

compliment the active works—this consists of a daily 

rosary. The Legion of Mary meets Monday in Lourdes 

Hall at 6.30p. Learn more by calling Lydia Augustine at 

423.999.5950. 

Our 2024 Vacation Bible School is scheduled for 

8-12 July. It will be modeled after our in-house pro-

gramming unveiled in 2023. If you'd like to volunteer, 

contact Maria Barontini by email.   

• A VBS Planning Meeting will be held for adult vol-

unteers on Monday, 13 November at 5:30p in 

Guadalupe Hall 

 

The Immaculate Conception of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary celebrates the conception of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary in the womb of her mother, St Anne, free from 

original sin by virtue of the merits of her son Jesus. 

The feast day is 8 December, which lands on Friday 

this year. Mass times are: 

7a 

8.30a 

12 Latin 

7p 

Giving to the offertory is convenient and 

easy. Scan the QR code to connect to 

Tithely to make your gift. Options to give 

to special projects are available.  

https://forms.gle/XEZN4BTStuCeUMhx5
mailto:jamolson@gmail.com
https://tithe.ly/give?c=2404605
mailto:missfluff129@yahoo.com
mailto:jamolson@gmail.com
mailto:library@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org


Lit trees are $250 each with sponsors listed in the 

Christmas bulletin! Make your check payable to Prince 

of Peace Catholic Church, mail or drop off your check 

in the parish office clearly marking “Christmas Tree” 

on your check and attn; Maria Rauch and Christmas 

Tree on outside envelope. Deadline is 11 December. 

 

Christmas flowers (poinsettias) in memory  

or honor of loved ones may be donated  

using the Christmas flower envelope  

by 16 December at noon. 

 

Please clearly print the name of  

your loved one on your envelope. 

Congratulations to the newest members of the CCM, 

who enrolled on 21 October with Fr. Joseph Tuscan, 

Director of the Archconfraternity of Christian Moth-

ers.  The CCM is excited to unite their prayers for 

families and each other.   

The Confraternity of Christian Mothers is a ministry 

for women, 18 and over, married or single, 

with children or who are spiritual mothers.  Members 

support one another by fervent prayer and in this way 

become the mainstay of the spiritual life within the 

family, and a fruitful source of blessing to the commu-

nity in which they live. Members of a Confraternity 

form a pool of spiritual reinforcement!  Learn more at  

archconfraternityofchristianmothers.com.   

Any woman, member or not, is welcome at the next 

meeting, Thursday EVENING, 16 November, 7-8.30p!

For details, email at CCM@princeofpeacetaylors.org.   

The McCarter family was welcomed into the Catholic 

faith during the 5p Anticipated Mass on 28 October 

2023. Daniel received the sacraments of Baptism, First 

Holy Communion and Confirmation. Emily received 

the sacraments of First Holy Communion and Confir-

mation. And, their baby daughter Bridget, named after 

the patroness of Ireland, received the Sacrament of 

Baptism! 

Happenings & Needs 

Add images of your deceased loved ones to the 

Board of Remembrance at the St Joseph Altar, 

which will be set up as a Requiem Altar for the 

month of November. You may pick your picture up 

at the end of November or it will be stored in the 

parish office.  

Calling all teenagers! Join a group of teens who 

meet for a Holy Hour before our Lord present in 

the Eucharist on First Fridays from 6.30-7.30p in 

the Church. Afterward, teens socialize in the park-

ing lot. Parents are encouraged to come—some 

remain in the parking lot. Questions? Contact Dcn 

Michael Cavin.  

 

The Latin Mass community hosts a community-

wide potluck the first Sunday of each month in 

Croghan Hall after the 12n Latin Mass. Please bring 

a main dish to share. Help set up and clean up! 

Questions? Contact the Green Family at 

719.660.3440. 

 

Prince of Peace will host a parish 

festival this year to celebrate the 

start of Advent on Saturday, 2 De-

cember from 9a-5p in the Parish 

Activity Center. 
 

In addition to a number of won-

derful artisans selling hand-made goods perfect for 

Christmas gifts, there will be music, food, church 

tours, and the official unveiling of Prince of Peace's 

Great Nativity in the Parish for 2023.  Children will 

have a free scavenger hunt and craft activity around 

the Market, and parish ministries will be present to 

share more about the good work they do in the 

community.  Come join us as we prepare to cele-

brate Advent and await the feast of the Prince of 

Peace's birth!  Proceeds from vendor fees will go 

toward helping those in need this Holiday Season. 
 

For more information, or to enquire about vendor 

availability, scan the QR code or contact Michael at 

864.331.3902. 

archconfraternityofchristianmothers.com
mailto:CCM@princeofpeacetaylors.org


Happenings & Needs 

Join the men (18 and older) of the parish who “offer it 

up” and attack the week every Monday morning from 

5.30-6.15a for outdoor exercise and prayer. No fitness 

background is necessary. Men should dress accordingly 

and bring their own hydration. Park in the lot between 

the PAC and McGivney Hall. Participants will offer up 

prayer and suffering for Fr. Smith, Fr. Tomlinson, all 

clergy, our own families, and the marriage and 

family life throughout the Parish. Questions? Contact 

Paul Pizzuti at pizzuti@fidei.email or 864.501.8954. 

Begins on Monday, 13 November! 

A huge thank you to the POPtoberfest Committee 

and our parish and school family for their many contri-

butions to a wonderful event! We especially 

acknowledge the generosity of our sponsors: 

 

Platinum: 

• The Slice 

Gold: 

• Greer Pediatric Dental Care 

• Sijon Family 

Silver: 

• Anderson Family 

• Apex Environmental Management, Inc. 

• Papa & Denie Marozas 

• The Miller Law Firm, PA 

• Zuendt Engineering 

Bronze: 

• The Briles Company Insurance 

• Legacy Estate Sales, LLC 

 

 

 

On Sundays in October and November, we will cele-

brate Solemn Vespers or Evening Prayer, in the 

Church at 6p. This 30-35 minute service is a great 

way to join in the public prayer of the Church at the 

end of the day. We will need a Thurifer, Crucifer, 2 

acolytes and an MC. 

The Columbiettes are selling $25 Attraction Coupon 

Books for 2024 in the parish office or by calling 

Cheryl Wargo (864.616.2264).  

The parish school invites the parish community to 

Lessons and Carols on Friday, 1 December at 6p. 

This evening is the kickoff to the Advent Market! 

 

 

Parishioner Jacob 

Hinson is seeking a 

blood type 0 kidney 

transplant. He has 

been on the trans-

plant list for over a 

year, but his is the 

hardest blood type to 

match (needs a donor 

from another type O). He spends 13 hours/day on 

dialysis. If you'd be willing to get tested, you can call 

the Prisma Transplant Team directly: (864) 455-

1770.  Transplant costs are fully covered by the 

Hinson’s insurance.  In the meantime, please pray 

for the Hinsons.  

mailto:pizzuti@fidei.email
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=5f029949b8&e=b8d2249a87
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=0a1fb82b53&e=b8d2249a87
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=e7ab0f6e71&e=b8d2249a87
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=78453d85bf&e=b8d2249a87
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=f466984772&e=b8d2249a87
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=0b19a88e74&e=b8d2249a87
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=bad5279da0&e=b8d2249a87


 Contact Us  

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Dcn Nestor Acosta Pastoral Associate for Sacramental Life 864.331.3905 nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Deacon Acosta about baptisms, funerals, marriage, and RCIA 

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill, Safe Environment 

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria B. about children’s catechesis, first confession, first communion, and confirmation 

Michael Sandifer Pastoral Associate Adult Faith Formation 864.331.3902 michael.sandifer@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

contact Michael S. as ministry liaison 

Philip Reed  Director of Music 864.331.3904 philip.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Bobby Moreau Director of Maintenance  bobby.moreau@popcatholicschool.org 

Elizabeth Wilson Associate Director of Music 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Nathan Barontini Principal 864.331.2145  principal@popcatholicschool.org 

Liz Burgdorf Receptionist 864.331.2145 reception@popcatholicschool.org  

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Creighton Fertility Care/Family Planning Kristie Killough, RN, BSN, FCP   864.243.7800  text for appointment 

Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts  Marty Yigdall  864.423.6541 Pack259.SC@gmail.com  

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter  cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937  

Legion of Mary Lydia Augustine  423.999.5950 lydiabosco2004@gmail.com  

Meal Train Coordinator Jennifer Pfafll  missfluff129@yahoo.com 

RCIA Sean Chapman  rcia@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss  spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Declarations of Nullity Dcn Robert Smith 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com 

Altar Servers Dcn Michael Cavin  michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Sick & Homebound Dcn Mark Thompson 864.630.0606 mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Liturgical Ministers Dcn Michael Thompson  michael.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Baptism Class Dcn Gus Suarez  gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

https://princeofpeacetaylors.org/about-us/ministries/


The Diocese of Charleston will be hosting a Diocesan Eucharistic Conference on 6 April 2024 at the Colum-

bia Convention Center. Keynote speakers will be Dr. Edward Sri and Bishop Joseph A. Espaillat. There will be 

music, speakers, a Eucharistic Procession, and Adoration.  Prince of Peace has been given a limited number of 

tickets. If you would like to request a ticket, send your full name, number of tickets and email   

Maria.Barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org. Tickets are first come, first served and are very LIMITED.  

 

In honor of our late, beloved Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI, Prince of Peace is hosting a series of 12 talks this 

year on a selection of his published works.  Each talk will be at 6.30p in Croghan Hall with light refreshments. 

Missed a lecture? Watch the recordings on our YouTube channel (here)!  

Happenings & Needs 

mailto:Maria.Barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org
https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PLL6VOf_4yH59mBKbURu_lFkpxyIRrGgw1
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www.crag443.com
Ask about robotic process automation at
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